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Financial support is crucial for L'Arche to
continue the Mission and provide the 
necessary resources and support for the 
communities. 

The L’Arche Australia National
Listening and Speaking Group of people
living with disability meets twice a year
to give advice about decisions that 
affect people with disability within 
communities.
L’Arche Australia strongly supports the L’Arche Australia strongly supports the 
principles and requirements of the
United Nations Convention on the 
rights of persons with disability to have 
equal rights in all aspects of their lives.
Our need is financial support is for
members with disability to meet in 
different states.different states.
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Through your generous support of solidarity we 
achieved the target for the community to purchase
two much needed motorbikes for their outreach 
program. 
There is a huge excitement with the bikes arriving.

Their Disability Outreach program links the 
organisation to the local community by providingorganisation to the local community by providing
spaces for people with intellectual disability to 
make known their gifts and offering services to 
children, youth and adults.  
Some of the activities include:
• Advocacy forums at the grassroots level to 
  advocate for the inclusion of persons living with
  a disability  a disability
• Community engagement and mobilization to 
  address the issues that persons living with a 
  disability encounter.




